
Cleveland, Julie 

From: Martin, Al
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 9:37 AM
To: Cleveland, Julie
Subject: FW: 115 S. Bassett on UDC 06/03 agenda
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To UDC . Thanks Al 
 

From: Rosemary Lee [mailto:roie37@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2009 10:59 AM 
To: Martin, Al 
Cc: Verveer, Mike; Jonathan D - WHS Cooper 
Subject: 115 S. Bassett on UDC 06/03 agenda 
 
Dear Al, 
  
Could you please give all UDC members a copy of this email so they know that the Bassett District of 
CNI has not been able to review Mr. Cook's plans because he has not presented them to us.  Brandon did 
not follow the proper procedure. I hope the UDC 
will refer this PUD(GPD-SIP) to a future meeting so that Bassett neighbors can review it. 
  
Thank you, 
Rosemary  
 
Rosemary Lee 
roie37@yahoo.com 
608-256-1651 


